
 
 

Dear Business Owner, 
 
We are the Villa Park High School Aquatics Booster club, and we would like to invite you to become a part of 
our school community. Everything our organization does is to benefit and enrich the current student athletes 
participating in aquatics, and future students of Villa Park High School. We maintain a structure which allows 
aquatic sports teams to raise funds and coordinate events. Funds raised by the VPHS Aquatics Booster Club 
are used directly to pay for items such as equipment, timing systems, referee and tournament fees, as well as 
keeping program costs low. We strive to make constant improvement in everything to benefit our aquatics 
program. The coaches and students have been very appreciative of our efforts, and we wish to continue to 
make the high school a better place for our kids. 
 
In our ongoing quest for improvement, we are offering local businesses such as your own, the opportunity to 
contribute to this goal by becoming a Sponsor of the VPHS Aquatics Booster Club. We will happily accept any 
contributions, and acknowledge to the community all assistance we receive. We maintain a web page where 
we will happily acknowledge sponsorship support and place a link to your own website or email address, and a 
Facebook page where sponsors will receive acknowledgement of their generosity and concern for the future 
of our community. All contributions are tax-deductible under tax ID 33-0680747. We will also provide you a 
donation letter acknowledging your contribution for tax purposes. 
 
There is no better way to show the community how important the high school student athletes are to our 
society. They are our future leaders and the VPHS Aquatics Booster Club intends to make them become the 
best possible community members. Your company has an opportunity to be associated with our effort in a 
very positive manner. The more sponsorships we receive, the better the aquatics experience will be for our 
student-athletes. 
 
Please contact me at Cawartenberg@msn.com, or return the attached flyer to Villa Park High School Aquatics, 
at the address listed. For more information regarding our organization, please see our website at 
villaparkaquatics.com.  
 
Thank you for considering this opportunity, and we look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Christine Wartenberg 
Villa Park High School Booster Club President 
 
 
 



 
 

Villa Park High School  
Aquatics Booster Club  

Sponsorship Flyer 
 

The VPHS Aquatics Booster Club requests the honor of including you in our efforts to maintain and improve 
the aquatics facility and its athletes at Villa Park High School. Any contributions will be greatly appreciated. 
 

My company/organization would like to be a Sponsor of the VPHS Booster Club.  
 
_____ I would like to make one contribution in the amount of: __________ 
_____ I would like to make an annual contribution of: ___________ 
_____ I would like to donate food for league lunches 
_____ I would like to donate materials for an aquatics event 

 
Company/Organization Name: _______________________________________ 
 
Address: _________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone: __________________  Email: ______________________________ 
 
Webpage Address: ________________________________________________ 
 
 
_____ I would like my info included on VPHS webpage, and a link posted 
 
_____ I would like my info included on VPHS Aquatics Facebook page 
 
Please provide a business logo, if applicable. 
 
My Name: (print) ________________________________ 
My Signature:  ________________________________ 

 
Please email form to Jonathan De La O at delao714@yahoo.com or mail the form to Villa Park High School 
Aquatics Booster Club, Villa Park High School, 18042 Taft Ave., Villa Park, CA 92861 
 
Make Checks payable to: VPHS-AEP 
All contributions are tax-deductible. Our Tax ID number is 33-0680747 

mailto:delao714@yahoo.com

